




Ms Bree McParland 

P1 Classroom 
assistant 



Welcome to 
Primary 1. 

We look 
forward to 
seeing you in 
September.



When you come into school each morning you 
will hang your coat and bag in our cloakroom.



This is the P1 
Classroom. 
You will have 
loads of fun 
here 😃



This is the Playground. 
You will have lots of fun 
here with your friends.


